Chief’s Report February 2023
-CWPP-Mike and I have reviewed and provided feedback on all sections.  We are meeting online Friday for a final meeting before the public meeting on the 27th.  Postcards went out this week, social media push has gone out, website is updated.  We’re finalizing the evacuation zones currently, which will be a part of the CWPP along with sent to Jeffcom for evacuation notifications.  
-The roof in the office is leaking badly along with the roof in the old radio room.  We will have to wait until springtime to get proper repairs done and those will have to be done before any remodeling.
-The MMWMC group had a sheriffs office representative making a more regular appearance and they’re inviting fire agencies to combined trainings around evacuation and transition of authority.
-Our EMTS grant was submitted on the 15th with the help of Angie Sowa, our former member.  
-I received clearance from our medical director and will now be responding as a licensed paramedic to medical calls.
-We’re about to start another recruitment push.  We’ve had a couple members step back and we need to refill our ranks.
Calls for February:
2 Medicals
2 MVAs
2 False Alarms
1 Odor investigation/hazardous condition
1 Mutual Aid Structure Fire
8 total for February so far, 24 calls year to date.
